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Statement by Attorney General Frosh Following Press Conference 

By State’s Attorney Marilyn Mosby 
 

BALTIMORE, MD (September 19, 2022) – Maryland Attorney General Brian E. Frosh today 

issued the following statement following a Press Conference by Baltimore State’s Attorney 

Marilyn Mosby. 

 

“Among the other serious problems with the motion to vacate, the allegations related to Brady 

violations are incorrect. 

 

Neither State’s Attorney Mosby nor anyone from her office bothered to consult with either the 

Assistant State’s Attorney who prosecuted the case or with anyone in my office regarding these 

alleged violations.  The file in this case was made available on several occasions to the defense.” 

 

 

 

https://www.marylandattorneygeneral.gov/press/2022/091922b.pdf 
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